
 

 

 

  

 

Monday 13th May 2024   

Dear Families, 

We hope that you have all had a lovely couple of weeks. It has been so lovely to finally see 

the sunshine and the children have loved the fact that they can go back onto the field now 

it is dry.  

JTA Mascot Winner 

As you will know, some of the children across the Federation took part in 

our competition to design a JTA Mascot. We have a winner from each of 

the schools and then an overall winner, which Mrs Bull had the difficult 

decision to decide upon.  

A huge well done to Lorena, who was the winner for Lonesome. We loved 

her clever design. However, the overall winner was Stefano from 

Singlegate. This fabulous design will be made up into a proper costume, 

which will be used in upcoming events.  

Sporting Achievements  

We are excited to be sharing with you some of the sporting achievements that 

some of our children have be awarded outside of school. A huge 

congratulations to Sophia from Palin Class, who achieved a black belt in Kung 

Fu – this is fabulous! If your child is part of a club and have reached a 

particular milestone, we would love you to tell us about it so that we can add it 

to our next bulletin.  

Wednesday Pizza Party 

A huge well done to Bublé Class, who won the Pizza Party for the 

first time last week. They had a wonderful lunch to celebrate their 

success with their attendance and it is always so nice to have a 

new class win. I know that the children really enjoyed their pizza. 

They were also the first class to enjoy the 

new ice lollies that the Head Boy and Girl 

team have added to the menu. These most certainly went down a 

treat!  

 

 

 



 

 

Eco Warriors 

Our Eco Warriors have been working really hard around the school with Mrs Jenkins doing 

everything possible to ensure that we are as sustainable as possible. They have been 

ensuring the paper is being recycled and that litter is being collected around the school. 

They really are loving their roles and they particularly enjoyed making sustainable bird 

feeders this week, which are going to go up around the outside provision of the school. We 

are looking forward to seeing what birds they attract.  

Wow Cards  

A huge well done to the following children, who really impressed their class teachers and 

received a WOW Card. Keep up the good work         

 

  

 

 

Attendance  

We are continuing to work hard on ensuring that all of 

the children are in school every day and that they are 

on time. Punctuality continues to be a real concern. 

Please do remember that all children should be starting 

school at 8.30 am and that when they are late, they are 

missing out on some of their key learning. Please do 

support your child to ensure that they are in school on 

time.  

Mrs Bull and Ms Revell  

 

Class WOW Cards   

Einstein  Samar, Shahzain, Ruthra and Angel 

Livingstone Kerem, Eliana and Cornelia 

Ennis  Kaylee, Ruth, Ana Rita and Victor   

Donaldson  Dua and Sonny-Jnr 

Palin Brylan and Mariah 

Wonder Hayley, Junelle, Nawaal and Bailey-

Mae 

Milne Connor, Ivan and Patsy 

Wilberforce Jeremiah, Leuna, Tim, Maggie, 

Martin and Carmen   

Roots Parker and Shanzay 

Bublé  Tillie, Prince, Ann and Philip 

Wilberforce Denise, Hayven, Omar and Melissa   


